
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/23/2023 7:50:35 PM

First name: Frank

Last name: Marrs

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am concerned that access to Wheeler peak wilderness, especially via the Williams Lake Trailhead,

will be negatively impact. TSV has a poor record in supporting public access to NFS land, and new developments

are always a concern. Access and use of public lands by the general public must be given priority over TSV's

private interests. 


